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From: Kenny Wong-Many  
Sent: Friday, March 6, 2020 4:04 PM 
To: Miriam Lens <Miriam.Lens@hayward-ca.gov>; Kenny Wong-Many  
Subject: Re: Keep Hayward Clean and Green Task Force 
 

 

Thank you Miriam.  
 
I am so sorry that I will no longer available to help with the city of Hayward as we are in the process of 
moving. 
 
Kenny. 
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